EDWARD C. GAINEY MAYOR



CHRIS HORNSTEIN DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

September 18, 2023

President and Members of City Council City of Pittsburgh

Re: Sublease Extension with HACP for City Office Space at 100 Ross Street.

Dear President and Members of City Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works to extend the sublease contract with the Housing Authority of the City of Pittsburgh ("HACP") for a period of six (6) months, at a cost not to exceed Eighty Six Thousand, Two Hundred and Fifty Dollars (\$86,250.00).

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

Chris Hornstein (Sen 20, 2023 11:16 EDT)

Chris Hornstein Department Director

CH/gm

cc: Marcelle Newman, DPW Assistant Director of Administration (via email)
Chip Gaul, DPW Assistant Director of Facilities (via email)
Don Mudrick, DPW Manager of Personnel & Finance (via email)
Lorraine Mackler, Assistant City Solicitor (via email)